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4 ALBERT EMBANKMENT 
LONDON SE1 7SR 

Telephone: +44 (0)20 7735 7611 Fax: +44 (0)20 7587 3210 

Circular Letter No.4237/Add.11 
22 September 2020 

To: All IMO Members 
Intergovernmental organizations 
Non-governmental organizations in consultative status 

Subject: Communication from the Government of the Republic of the Philippines 

The Government of the Republic of the Philippines has sent the attached communication, 
received on 22 September 2020, with the request that it be circulated by the Organization.  

*** 



 



Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines 
Pasuguan ng Republika ng Pilipinas 
London 

No. FRC -   56   - 2020 

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines presents its compliments to 

the International Maritime Organization (IMO) and has the honour to transmit a letter 

addressed to Secretary-General Kitack Lim from the Philippine Maritime Industry 

Authority (MARINA) concerning the Recognition of the Philippines Issuance of 

Seafarers’ Identity Document (SID) and the newly enhanced Seafarers’ Record Book 

(SRB) formerly Seafarers’ Identification and Record Book (SIRB). Also enclosed are 

samples of the Philippines eSID and SRB with manual for reference. 

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines has the further honour to 

request that this communication, and the enclosed letter with samples of the 

Philippines eSID and SRB with manual, be circulated to all Member States of the 

IMO. 

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines avails itself of this opportunity 

to renew to the IMO the assurances of its highest consideration. 

London,  4  September 2020. 

International Maritime Organization 
   Albert Embankment 

   London SE1 7SR 
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